
Dear Resurrection Catholic School Families,

This year our Resurrection Catholic School community celebrates our faith as a constant source
of hope, remembering that “we have this hope as an anchor to the soul, firm and secure”
(Hebrews 6:19). Our school community thrives because of the deep dedication of our families,
teachers, and supporters. It is through this dedication that our students continue to grow as
mindful leaders with a vision of a better future.

Every year we work to make RCS as affordable as possible so that all students can benefit from
this thriving community. At the heart of this work is our Annual Fund. The highest tier in our
Stewardship tuition model covers only 65% of the true cost to educate a student at Resurrection
Catholic School. The remaining balance required to educate and operate is covered through
grants, diocesan funding, the PTO Assessment, and the RCS Annual Fund.

This year's Annual Fund goal is $50,000. Thanks to your generous donations last year, the
Annual Fund supplied teachers with enhanced professional development opportunities,
provided adaptive technology to classrooms, opened access to individualized learning
platforms, provided scholarships towards academics and field trips for numerous families in
great need. By helping us achieve our goal this year, you are gifting children the opportunity to
continue learning spiritually, academically, and socially in a loving Catholic environment.

Please consider investing in our shared vision today by making a tax-deductible donation to our
Annual Fund. Each donation, no matter its size, helps us improve the education of our students
and engage the local community in providing greater support for Catholic education.

Thank you for supporting our goal and sharing in our hope.
God Bless,

Gerry Janansky
Principal


